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On 16 February 2021, the Environment and Economy Scrutiny Committee 
considered the proposals for the Tattershall Waste Recycling Centre and agreed to 
support the recommendations to the Executive Councillor for Commercial and 
Environmental Management.    
 
The Committee made the following comments on the proposal:-  
 

 The access road to the site required some maintenance and this matter would 
be passed to the Highways Department for consideration. 

 If the proposal was not approved it was thought that there would possibly be 
an increase in 'fly-tipping' in the area. 

 Designs of recycling facilities in other local authority areas had been reviewed 
as part of the project.  

 
The Committee also welcomed the timetable for the implementation of the scheme.   


